
 
 

LECONFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Arram Road, Leconfield, East Yorkshire, HU17 7NP 

Tel: 01964 550303  Email: Leconfield.Primary@eastriding.gov.uk 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Road Safety 
A small number of children are forgetting to wear their 
helmets when riding or scooting to school. Please make 
sure children wear their cycle helmets so they are 
protected in case of an accident. 
Parking & Traffic Concerns 
A few weeks ago in the newsletter I talked about the 
frustrations of local residents and parents with the 
parking at drop off and pick up times. I know so many of 
you are worried about this issue and feel an accident is 
inevitable if things don’t change. A member of our 
community reached out to the local authority to see if 
they can offer any support and  received the following 
information: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Have a lovely bank holiday weekend,  
Katie Tracey, Headteacher 
 
 

 

Dates for Your Diary… 
 

6.5.24 Bank Holiday 
w/c 13.5.24 KS2 SATs 
22.5.24 Year 4 and 5 visit Driffield Showground 

Food & Farming Day 
24.5.24 End of half term 
3.6.24 Training Day School Closed 
4.6.24 School Opens 
24.6.24 Infant Sports 1.30pm 
25.6.24 KS2 Sports 1.30pm 
2.7.24 Secondary School Transition Day 
9.7.24 KS2 Production 2pm 
10.7.24 KS2 Production 6pm 
12.7.24 Summer Fair 6-8pm 
19.7.24 Y6 Final Assembly 2pm 
19.7.24 School Closes End of Summer Term  

More dates to follow…watch this space… 

 

NEWSLETTER Week 29 
3rd May 2024 

 

Attendance 
Whole School: 97% 
Acorn Class had the highest attendance of 99%  
 

 

Thank you for contacting the Traffic Management 
team on the 17th April 2024 regarding the Parking 
on Arram Road, Leconfield.  

 There are currently no parking restrictions on 
Arram Road, so cars are parking legally and we 
would be unable to enforce at this location at this 
time. However, we would be able to investigate 
implementing ‘no waiting restrictions’ on Arram 
Road but we would this require a strong level of 
community support. We would request that in the 
first instance, you take this matter up with your 
Parish Council. If they are in agreement, then they 
can take this matter up with us on your behalf.  

In the meantime, we do encourage all members of 
the public to report motoring offences—such as 
speeding or unsafe driving—to the police. You can 
now conveniently submit video evidence through 
Operation Snap, a secure online platform. Its 
purpose is to enhance road safety and hold 
accountable those who jeopardize the well-being of 
others. 

For more information on Operation Snap, please 
visit this link 
- https://www.humberside.police.uk/police-
forces/humberside-
police/areas/campaigns/campaigns/operation-
snap/  
 
 

Parent Governor Election 
 

Please remember the ballot for Parent Governor 
closes at 9am on Tuesday 7th May.  
 

Please post your vote in the ballot box in the 
main entrance. 

Thank you for your support. 
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